
Fletcher Memorial Library has a new librarian. Beth Desjardin, who has been 
running the library on a temporary basis, has been hired to fill the position. One of 
our long serving and invaluable volunteers, Beth has worked nine hours a week for 
the last six years to help keep Fletcher running smoothly. 

Although her previous professional work was in accounting, Beth can honestly say 
that she started out in library science. She was a teenaged page in her local library 
and she has never lost her love for books. Friendly and efficient, Beth is an 
enthusiastic reader, always willing to share information about a new author or a 
good book. She knows our patrons and is familiar with all the necessary programs 
and procedures. 

We are fortunate to have her services. 

	 	  Beth Desjardin


